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The Centre is excited to announce the publication of our latest issue of the Review of
Constitutional Studies, which is now available via EBSCO and will be available in due course
on Heinonline. This latest issue, issue 28.2, is an open issue that also features two reprinted
articles by Professors Robert Brandom and Cheryl Misak. These articles are reprinted to
commemorate the Centre's "Law and Pragmatism" lecture series, which ran from late 2023
to early 2024 and was organized by the Review's Co-Editor-in-Chief, Professor Josh Nichols
(McGill).  We're grateful  to Professors Brandom, Misak,  and Nichols  for  facilitating the
republication of these exceptional papers, and for giving us the opportunity to bring them to
a  new  audience.  We're  also  grateful  to  the  other  contributors  to  this  issue:  David
Dyzenhaus, Maguid Nicholas, Johnny Mack, and Jean Leclair.
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